
 

Contact Letter Date: 02.10.20 Year Group: 1 

Topic: Knowing Me, Knowing You 

Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will explore how part-whole models work. We will look at how 
many ways there are to make a number and use practical resources to 
support our understanding of how a number can be made.  
 
English: We will be tasting a variety of fruits and vegetable to learn more 
about our senses and to further develop our descriptive language. We will 
also be writing autumn acrostic poems. 
 

Wider curriculum: We will be thinking about autumn and the changes we can see 
around us. We will continue to celebrate Black History Month and learn about the 
life of Mary Seacole.  

Additional Information: 

 
- If possible, collect any autumn natural items on walks you go on. 
- For Forest School children – as the weather is starting to change, please 

ensure the children come to school in appropriate clothes/layers 
(waterproof trousers are very useful if you have them!) 

- Please send in any cardboard junk modelling – we will be using this next 
week to make trees. 

- We will be tasting fruit next week as we think about Harvest. Please remind 
us of any fruit/veg allergies via the class emails.  

- Learning is now available on your child’s Teams login pages. This is in the 
event of needing to isolate and is not compulsory to complete otherwise (it 
is a replica of what we will be doing in school). 

 
 

 



 

 


